
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC REGARDING EIRJET LIMITED 
 
 
Eirjet Limited trading as Eirjet, based at Shannon, Co. Clare, has advised 
the Commission, that it is suspending operations with immediate effect as 
it is unable to fulfil current obligations to its tour operator clients.  The 
company has informed the Commission that all relevant parties have been 
notified of the situation and the tour operators in question have indicated 
that alternative arrangements have been put in place.  EirJet held an air 
carrier licence granted by the Commission, which was due to expire on the 
27 October 2006.  
 
Eirjet may be contacted by telephone at 061 – 771858. 
 
Media queries should be directed to Whelan Communications at 01 – 
6807111 
 
 
 
Commission for Aviation Regulation 
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